
Construction Notice
122 Street On-Ramp to Whitemud Drive Westbound Closure

Project Overview

Terwillegar Drive is being upgraded in stages to reduce congestion and provide current and future
users, including those who drive, walk, bike and take transit, a safe and efficient route.
Construction on Stage Two started this year and is anticipated to be complete in 2026.

Construction Schedule

Starting on July 4, the 122 Street on-ramp to Whitemud Drive westbound will be closed for
approximately eight weeks. The shared-use path north of the ramp will also be closed for the
duration of the work. Please note that construction schedules are weather dependent.

Scope of Work
As part of the Terwillegar Drive Expansion, Whitemud Drive is being widened to four lanes in each
direction between Terwillegar Drive and 122 Street. The project includes the replacement of the 122
Street ramp to Whitemud Drive. The shared-use path between 122 Street and 142 Street is also being
upgraded to improve safety, usability and to provide a link to the existing active transportation
network. The section of the shared-use path north of the 122 Street ramp will be replaced.

Traffic Accommodation

To accommodate this work, the public will be impacted in the following areas:
● The 122 Street on-ramp to Whitemud Drive westbound will be closed.
● Motorists can use 111 Street or Fox Drive to Whitemud Drive westbound during this time.
● Pedestrians are asked to detour along Rainbow Valley Road or Landsdowne Drive.
● Transit riders are encouraged to plan their trip at edmonton.ca/transit.

For More Information:
We understand that our work may cause some inconvenience. We thank you for your
patience and cooperation during construction. For more information about the project, please visit:
edmonton.ca/TerwillegarDriveStageTwo.



For questions or concerns, please contact:

Ryan Drummond
Project Manager
City of Edmonton
ryan.drummond@edmonton.ca
780-691-3388

Alyssa Dudek
Project Manager
Graham Construction
alyssa.dudek@graham.ca
587-689-5836

Shared-Use Path Detours:
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